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3/20/2024 
 
Meeting was called to order at 9:00 AM by Dan Stroud. 
 
Rick Cothran opened in prayer. 
 
Members present were Eddie Wayne Grizzle and Dan Stroud. Also present were Rick 
Cothran, Chief Appraiser, Heather Bunner, Personal Property Appraiser, Mark Burke, 
Appraiser, and Craig Goss, Deputy Chief Appraiser. 
 
The minutes from 3/6/2024 were approved by general consent. 
 
The Agenda was approved by general consent.  
 
There were no personal property issues. 
 
The Board approved 81 CUVA applications and denied 1. (Attachment #1) 
 
The Board approved 9 CUVA release applications:  
Bruce, Michael & Teresa 062-054 & 054-A 9.51 AC 2022 penalty $1,170.15 
Thurmond, Wesley  033-029 49.09 AC 2022  penalty $8,151.81 
Lecroy, Betty Est  027-048 76.20 AC 2022 no penalty due to death 
Royston, Winfred  030-033 135.20 AC 2022 no penalty due to death 
Royston, Winfred  022-010 107.98 AC 2022 no penalty due to death 
Royston, Winfred  030-030 53.70 AC 2022 no penalty due to death 
Royston, Winfred  022-010-B 15.50 AC 2022 no penalty due to death 
Cole, Faye   006-029 62.50 AC 2022 no penalty due to death 
Robertson, Melvin  005-033 10.00 AC 2015 no penalty due to death 
   
Rick Cothran informed the Board that Heather Bunner, Gary Farmer, and Dan Stroud are 
registered for Caveat, May 21st – 24th, 2024. Heather Bunner will be finding classes for 
Eddie Wayne Grizzle that don’t interfere with his schedule. 
 
Craig Goss informed the Board that the Eagle View mapping contract has been signed 
and has scheduled a virtual meeting for Thursday, March 21st, 2024, at 10:00 AM. 
 
Rick Cothran continued to discuss with the Board about a 30% increase in value to land 
tables with a 20% increase to house values along with the 2024 depreciation update. Rick 
Cothran will continue to gather information from the Board of Education to help with this 
matter. This has been tabled for further discussion. 
 
Rick Cothran informed the Board that he plans to attend the next IBA meeting on April 
3rd, 2024, at 9:00 AM. 
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Rick Cothran informed the Board that he will be planning a work session with Andrew 
Murphy to go over the new budget. 
 
The Board approved 1 S5 Homestead Exemption on parcel 014-006-A for 2022, 2023, 
and 2024. The property owner was 100% disabled as of 9/24/2018. 
 
There were no vehicle appeals. 
 
There were 15 ACO’s approved by the Board. (Attachment #2) 
 
The next meeting is scheduled for April 10th, 2024, at 9:00 AM. 
 
With no further business, a motion was made by Dan Stroud to adjourn the meeting. 
Motion 2nd by Eddie Wayne Grizzle, motion carried. Meeting adjourned at 11:02 AM. 
 
Respectively Submitted,  
Craig Goss,  
Secretary 
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